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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

THE FOUNDATION AT MCCC AWARDS THE  
CHELSEA BRUCK MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 

 
MONROE, Mich. – The Foundation at Monroe County Community College has awarded 

the Chelsea Bruck Memorial Scholarship to David Jordan.  The $500 scholarship is to be used 

for tuition, fees, books and supplies. 

 Jordan, of Lambertville, is a 2017 graduate of Bedford High School and 

is currently studying Culinary Skills and Management program at MCCC.  

He is the son of Mark and Lisa Jordan.   

 To be eligible for the scholarship, a student must be a first- or second-

year student in the MCCC culinary skills and management program.  Financial need is also 

considered in awarding the scholarship.  

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the 

MCCC Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135. If you are interested in information about 

funding a scholarship, contact The Foundation at MCCC at (734) 384-4214. 
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